Aall & Co., Ltd.

KOBE: 10th August 1954,

E.W, Venner, Egq.,
Lioyd's Register of Shipping,
Kobe ,

Dear Mr, Vemmer,
I have received your letter of 9th instent
regarding classification of the steamer "Empire Viceroy",
I cen state that the new Owners wanted to
withdrew the vessel from your classification and transfer it
to the American Bureau of Shipping's classification as from the
date of the purchsse,

Yours faithfully,

for AALL & CO,, LTD,

SGD: Leiv Jorgensen,
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